
On Friday 13th October, 2023, the Resident District Commissioner- Rukungiri 

District commissioned the reconstructed Nyaruzinga bridge which is found in 

Kahororo Cell, Karangaro ward, Western Division, Rukungiri Municipality. 

The Area LC I chairperson Mr. Hudson Tumwesigye thanked the government of 

Uganda, Rukungiri Municipality leaders led by Mayor Charles Makuru and 

technical team for the good work done on the bridge. 

According to Municipal Engineer, the bridge was reconstructed by Force Account 

Mechanism where 1800mm and 2100mm diameter culverts were installed and the 

total project costed Ushs. 41,000,000/=. He thanked RDC, Mayor, politicians and 

staff for the guidance and support to the project. 

Deputy Town Clerk thanked RDC for launching as well as commissioning of the 

project. 

Mayor thanked RDC for having Rukungiri at heart, Municipal Engineer and team 

for good works and Council for allocating funds to the project. 

RDC thanked Mayor and his Council for the proper allocation of funds and urged 

residents through LC I chairperson to protect it against vandalism and also protect 

other projects in their area like roads by reporting the sand excavators to relevant 

authorities for action.  

 


